
 

The Japan Club is pleased to host a Japanese calligraphy workshop on 
Wednesday, October 17, 2018. All LaGuardia students are welcome! 
See https://www.facebook.com/groups/japanclub.lagcc/ or contact 
LaGuardiaJapanClub@gmail.com for more info.

Japanese calligraphy for "love" (pronounced "ay")
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